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Removing vote by mail will make it difficult for all legitimate voters to cast ballots. 

People will be disenfranchised, and is not worth it given the low rate of fraud we 

have. Restricting voting will make voting less accurate in terms of the desires of the 

populace.  

 

I'm all for strengthening protections against illegal votes, but this throws the baby out 

with the bathwater. 


